
 
 
 
October 10, 2016 
 
Dear Classmates- 
 
The Dundalk High Class of 1962 scholarship award program is in its 16th year. With 
your help, we hope to continue this tradition and reach our goal of $7500 for the current 
campaign for 2017.   
 
When we present our scholarship next May, we will have awarded a total of over 
$108,000 to deserving seniors at Dundalk High School. This is more than all the other 
classes at DHS combined.  The Class of 62 Scholarship Fund is recognized as a 501(c)(3) 
organization under the Internal Revenue Code as a charitable organization.  Every cent of 
your tax-deductible donations goes directly to a scholarship recipient.  
 
The kids who receive our awards are absolutely wonderful scholars with tremendous 
potential who urgently need our help.  The recipient of the Class of 1962 scholarship for 
2016 was Katelyn Ludwig. She graduated from high school with a 3.4 GPA and a 4.67 
QPA. She is now attending Notre Dame of Maryland University with a major in nursing 
and a minor in psychology. This is the quality of student that we are privileged to help. 

Together we are making a difference in the lives of DHS graduates. Thank you for all 
YOU do to make our Scholarship Fund so successful. 
 
Mark your calendars-- We will commemorate our 55th Class Reunion in October 2017. 
The celebration will start on Friday October 6, with a get-together at Squire's Restaurant.  
The reunion will be on Saturday October 7 at the Sparrows Point Country Club, followed 
by a picnic on Sunday. More information will be mailed to you next spring.  Details on 
our scholarship program and information on class events is on our website at 
http://www.dundalkhigh62.com 
 
Your DHS Class of ’62 Scholarship Committee 
(Dick, John, Richard, Carol, Roy, Ken, Ginny, Tammy) 

If you would like to support a graduate next year, please make your check to "Class of 
62 Scholarship Fund” and mail it to: 

Ms. Ginny Beard Gray 
19530 Cliffsage Court 

Cypress, TX 77433-7500 


